FUNDRAISING REPORT
MANAGEMENT TEAM MEETING
August 2016 

Dear Management Team,

Events in Fundraising since 31st March 2016 have contributed $3,620.90 to the chorus. 

Current Event-

The chorus is currently selling Cadbury Chocolates. Only 8 boxes remain and hopefully will be distributed in the near future.

Possible future events-

# Small Raffle at the Independent Theatre Concert. 
1st prize-Gourmet basket, 2nd prize vouchers or wine, 3rd prize vouchers or wine. I’m still finalising prizes. Tickets will be sold to chorus members prior and sold to the public on the night.

# Wine tour with the Central Coast ladies. Lyn is looking into this.

# Seed selling through Yates.
This would most likely be closer to Spring. An alternative would be bulbs.

# A Large Christmas Raffle

All the best,
Karen Totaro
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ktotaro@mac.com
